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Senate Republicans release point-counterpoint briefing in response to
Gov. Kate Brown's empty rhetoric

SALEM-Following caucus meetings regarding Gov. Kate Brown's inaugural address Senate
Republicans released a point-counterpoint briefing. In response to the governor's inaugural
speech and legislative agenda the following statement was offered:

"Gov. Kate Brown made virtually no mentions of tangible solutions to address the critical
issues facing urban and rural Oregonians, and provided virtually no details of how the
Democrats would compromise with Republicans. Senate Republicans have offered
counterpoints to the governor's inaugural speech and this session we will be forwarding
solutions to the issues facing our state to create jobs, better education and health care
outcomes, improve lives and grow our economy."
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